
Dear church body and church family beyond Covenant,  
                
Thank you for your continued service and love to our members and community. Any mobilization efforts 
from our sister churches would be much appreciated, especially with our currently scheduled work 
crews and future crews that will be needed. Also, please remember that we are still actively trying to 
protect from COVID-19. If you have facemasks and gloves, please use them. Also, if you are considered at 
high-risk then please consider remaining at home.  
 
Here are a few updates on our tornado relief from today. 
  

1. Storage Shed Delivery: If there is anyone available at 3:15 p.m. today that can assist in 
unloading storage sheds in the back of the church building, please come by because we 
could use your help. We will need folk beginning at 9 a.m. tomorrow morning to set these 
sheds up. 

2. Food/Water Deliveries: We are gathering to snack pack at 10:30 a.m. and head out at 11 
a.m. tomorrow. Please join us. We could use non-perishable snacks/cookies, apples, and 
oranges. 

3. Storage Bins: We can still use more storage bins for future relief work. Please continue to 
drop them off at the church. 

4. Generators: The church has become aware of some available generators. If you are without 
power and would like to use a generator, please let me know.  

5. Work Crews:  
• There is a work crew scheduled from 4-8 p.m. tomorrow for Jason and Catherine 

Coffey who are in need of chainsaw and outdoor work. Please meet at the church 
and we will condense ourselves to avoid having too many vehicles onsite. 

• The Pearce’s need a work crew with chainsaws for this Saturday the 18th at 9 a.m. at 
their home. They will need a large crew as their neighbors are in need of assistance 
as well. We will again gather at the church and set out from there.  

• There is a work crew scheduled for next Saturday (4/25) to assist with the Bradleys. 
More details to follow.  

• More crew needs will be forthcoming in the following days. 
  
               Thank you for your continued prayers as well! 
               In Jesus, 
 Jake Bennett 


